

Holy Loch Sailing Club SCIO

Powered by

My HOLYLOCHSC Account



Here is an update on Monday's meeting. Thank you to the 43 Members who attended both in person or through zoom this is 40% of the current membership. After opening remarks what followed was a presentation and a lively question and answer session.. Members were asked to approve the Boards proposal to develop a proposal for the building of a new Club House. Of those present just over 80% voted in favour of the proposal. The next steps for the Board will be to prepare a brief on what is required and to start the process of developing a submission for funding More information will follow on progress as we reach each stage.

As an aside thank you to anybody who had volunteered to come tomorrow to help put the awning out for the RC35 Regatta. Due to the number of entries not being as many as originally proposed we have decided not to put the awning out, so your services will not be required but again thank you for volunteering and we hope we can call on you in the future.

Scott

Secretary

HLSCSCIO